
ROAD CLOSURE 
 
 

The Idaho Department of Transportation has advised that it will be performing 
repair work on the I-15 overpass at the location of 600 East 1500 North (Woodville 
Road) in Bingham County. During their work, the overpass will be closed for an 
undetermined amount of time. For further information please contact the Idaho 
Department of Transportation at (208) 334-8000 or on their website at 
www.itd.idaho.gov   
 

 

http://www.itd.idaho.gov/

